The UWOFA bargaining team has asked the
government appointed conciliator to file a
“No Board” Report with the Ministry of
Labour. Once the report is filed, there will be
a 17-day waiting period, after which UWOFA
will be in a legal strike position.

So, what does this mean for students?

Find out more:



https://www.uwofa.ca/about-uwofa/students/

